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CADD 
This week, we 
continued to work on 
the CADD drawing of 
our robot. 

Chairmen’s 
This week we finished the outline 

for the Chairmen’s paper, and 
gathered the items that we will 

include in the final paper. 

Taking Apart Old Robot  
Sadly, we had to disassemble last year’s 
robot so we could reuse the more 
expensive components on this year’s 
robot. 

Programming 
The programming team started working on the 
basic programs for the drive train and the 
shooting mechanism. 

Coming  Next  Week: We hope to finish the drive train, and start machining the rest of the robot. 

Building Drive Train and Modules 
The pieces of the frame were machined, deburred, 
and assembled. The butterfly modules were put 
together nicely, and will soon be put onto the 
frame. 

Button Design 
Buttons were designed 
and ordered to hand out 
at competitions and 
outreach events. We 
also started the robot 
information card. 


